
Accessibility Statement 
The ERDF Department undertakes to make these websites accessible, in accordance 
with the following legislaঞon: the ordinance regarding the accessibility of websites 
and mobile applicaঞons for regional government bodies and the municipaliঞes 
(Brussels Capital Region). 

This accessibility statement applies to: 

 Website: h�ps://feder.brussels 
 Website: h�ps://efro.brussels 
 Website: h�ps://erdf.brussels 

Compliance level 

These websites are parঞally compliant. 

Preparaঞon of your statement 

An internal accessibility audit will be carried out shortly. Its simplified analysis will 
shortly be described below. 

Non-accessible content 

/ 

Proposed alternaঞves 

/ 

Contact details 

Should you have any quesঞons or comments about the accessibility of our website, 
you can contact the ERDF Department (feder@sprb.brussels). 

If the above-menঞoned service does not respond, you can contact the following 
mediator: 

Brussels Regional Public Service. 
Brussels Synergy. 
Complaints Department – Quality and Performance Department. 
Place Saint Lazare 2. 
1035 Brussels.  
Tel: + 32 (0)2 204 21 11. 
E-mail: plaintes@sprb.brussels 



Improvement plan 

Further steps will be taken in the near future to improve the website’s accessibility. 

This statement was prepared on 12 March 2024. 

The statement was last examined on 12 March 2024. 

 


